
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

San Mateo County Sheriff’s Office 
 
Request for Proposals (RFP) for COVID-19 Personal Protective 
Equipment (PPE) Inventory Control System 
 
Addendum No. 1 
April 13, 2021 
 
 

NOTICE TO ALL POTENTIAL PROPOSERS 
 

Notice is hereby given to all potential Proposers that this is an addendum to the Request for 
Proposals for COVID-19 Personal Protective Equipment (PPE) Inventory Control. Note the following 
changes to the proposal before submitting your offer. 
 
A.  Request for Proposal (RFP Modifications) 

1. Section V, Proposal Submission Requirements, has been revised as follows: 

• The heading “TAB 2 – Philosophy and Service Model (3 pages max)” has been replaced 
with “TAB 2 – Philosophy and Service Model (no page limit)” 

 
 


